To:

Board of Education

From:

Janice O. Lantz



Superintendent

Subject:
Report of the Redistricting Committee

Date:

November 18, 2008

Issue:
In March, 2008, the Board of Education asked the Superintendent to convene a Committee to gather data regarding the redistricting of students once the new high school was built. The Committee has met 9 times during the past 8 months and is now ready to make recommendations to the Board (see attached Power Point Presentation).

Motion:
Motion by ______ and second by ______ to receive the recommendations of the Redistricting Committee.

